
Updated Feb. 12, 2021

We announced a surcharge on all FedEx Express® and TNT international parcel and freight  
shipments beginning April 6, 2020.

We implemented this surcharge due to the various COVID-19 containment restrictions 
issued in countries around the world. Those restrictions are disrupting the global supply 
chain. As a result, air cargo capacity is limited, and we are incurring incremental costs as  
we adjust our international networks to best deliver much-needed goods and services in 
this constrained environment.

Beginning Feb. 15, 2021, the surcharge for parcel and freight shipments originating in 
the U.S. and destined for the European region will increase, except for the countries listed 
below. The surcharge for the following countries will remain $0.10 per pound ($0.22 per 
kilogram). 

Albania 
Armenia 
Azerbaijan 
Belarus 
Bosnia-Herzegovina 
Croatia

Cyprus
Equatorial Guinea
Georgia
Israel
Macedonia 
Moldova 

Montenegro 
Palestine Autonomous 
Serbia 
Sierra Leone
Turkey 
Ukraine
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